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October 21, 2021
Dear Parents and Students,

Paul V. Moore High School is proud to present Redhawk University to all members of our community.
Redhawk University is a program designed to inform all students, parents and community members about
topics and issues that directly impact students and the community as a whole. In order to reach as many
people as we can, we have decided to conduct Redhawk University in a virtual platform setting using a
zoom webinar. The zoom webinar link is:

https://zoom.us/j/92256687830?pwd=TFNkQ1dIdkdsbUVpOUhXVGImVTR3dz09

Wednesday - October 27th, 2021
6:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.

Redhawk University Topic Will Be Drug/Tobacco Use In Schools

Presenters will be:
Damon Villnave - Assistant Principal
Jamey Locastro - Special Patrol Officer

Topics that will be discussed:
e Marketing of drug/tobacco products
Factors associated with youth drug/tobacco use
What is a vape/dab pen?
Differences between THC & CBD
Edibles containing THC
How can we as adults help our children

We encourage everyone to join us for our Redhawk University webinar scheduled for Wednesday,
October 27, 2021 from 6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. This is a great opportunity to learn more about drugs and
tobacco, and to ask questions that you may have regarding drug/tobacco use.

If you have any questions, comments, or concerns please feel free to contact the main office at Paul V.
Moore High School at 315-668-4231.

Best regards,
Damon Villnave
Assistant Principal

Dignity for All Students Act (DASA Coordinator)
Paul V. Moore High School
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